
RESULTS OF DISCIPLINE CASE 2015-07 
 

A hearing was held by the Discipline Committee May 26, 2016 regarding a complaint made by 

the Practice Standards Committee against Dr Shawn Haas regarding an alleged deficiency in 

medical records identified in a 2014 inspection of Dr Haas' practice. 

    

The Professional Conduct Committee submitted that Dr Haas was guilty of professional 

misconduct and/or conduct unbecoming in that he was in breach of the Practice Standards, 

certain bylaws and sections of the Act following inspection of his practice. 

 

In considering evidence presented at the hearing the Discipline Committee did not agree with 

the Practice Standards Committee's interpretation of the standards.  Accordingly, the Discipline 

Committee found Dr Haas not guilty of the charge brought against him. 

 


